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As a resident of the beautiful town of Deerfield, I am against the Northern Pass tearing through our town.  

Though I am sure this is the easiest route, it is not the most beneficial to our residents or to the beauty and the  

future of our area.  
 
I understand that I can not make time stand still. "Progress" is inevitable. However there are alternatives to  

consider and would make more sense in the long run.  
 
I have just built a new home in Deerfield. I took into account the aesthetic and financial ramifications of bringing  

electricity into my new home. I chose to make the investment to bury our lines. It was the right thing to do.  
 
We all know that the same can be done in this project creating even more jobs!! An underground line run along  

the already existing highways is what makes sense. We all know it. Please don't ruin our town because of the  

almighty dollar. I guarantee the people driving this project would not want this potentially hideous site in their  

back yards.  
 
Please consider my thoughts. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Carol Sarro  
7 Peterson Road 
Deerfield,NH 

 

  

 


